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Cahill Sponsors Lambda Legal’s Liberty Awards 
National Dinner

Date:  04/28/22

Cahill is proud to sponsor Lambda Legal’s annual Liberty Awards National Dinner, on Thursday, April 28, 2022. The 
event, held in person this year at Chelsea Piers, acknowledges and celebrates the historical victories and Lambda 
Legal’s continued work to provide legal and lived equality for all LGBTQ+ people and everyone living with HIV. Cahill 
congratulates this year’s honoree and joins in paying tribute to Dr. Ted Kowalski and Phil Devine.

To learn more, please click here.

For more than 35 years, Lambda Legal has been committed to achieving full recognition of the civil rights of lesbians, 
gay men, bisexuals, transgender people and those with HIV through impact litigation, education and public policy 
work.
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